
         
 

Dear Friends, 

Thank you for praying for our family. We have been back in Cambodia two months 
already. Much of this time we spent moving. We moved out of the house that we 
mentioned would no longer be available, and have rented two other places. God 
provided us with a good house for our family at a reasonable price, and another we 
rented for church.  

For the church, we really wanted a new house but were unable to find one where we 
would be welcome to hold services. We finally decided on an older house that was 
large enough but needed some remodeling. It is located on the main road in the area 
where most of our church members live. Both the landlord and neighbors were fine 
with us having church there. After signing the rental agreement, we immediately 
began work on the building. We have been meeting there for three weeks now.  

Regarding our people, there is much to be grateful for. Tee who led the singing in our 
absence has been bringing visitors already! Tho and Srey Tuit remain faithful to 
church and are still working hard in their jobs. Jan Tha is here every week. Sara’s 
brother, Jumrong, has increased in his ability to teach and has been preaching some. 
We thank the Lord for these and other believers who are growing! Please pray with us 
as we invite the lost, that more souls will be saved and lives changed. 

Please also pray for Sara and me as we are homeschooling our children again. This 
year all three of them are studying. Jessica our youngest is just starting kindergarten. 
So far we have all been in good health. 

Thank you again for your prayers and encouragement while we were on furlough, and 
as we made the trip back. Thank you for standing with us financially. We wish you all a 
Happy Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas! May God bless you! 

In Christ, 

 

Ron & Sara Smith 

 

Notice from BIO office: 

We receive many checks that are made out to individuals. Over the years our banks 
have not had a problem depositing these. Recently our current bank firmed up their 
endorsement policy.  All checks need to be made out to Baptist International Outreach 
or Joyce's Kids. 
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To trust in Christ: 
 

Bo-tee & her father 
 

Sara’s father 
 

Srey Tuit’s mother 
 

Tho’s family 
 
 

To grow in Christ: 
 

Srey Tuit 
 

Tee 
 

Tho 
 

Loke 
 

Srey Yech 
 

Jan Tha 
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